
 
 
 

 
 

High School Schedule Committee 
November 2, 2011 

Meeting Mini Summary 
 
 
Official Action: The committee accepted the minutes from the October 19, 2011 meeting with one 
clarification request.  
 
Patrick Murphy gave a brief recap of the committee work done at the last meeting, reviewed the 
minutes, agenda and public correspondence.   
 
Data on electives were presented. The committee continued its work on themes, considerations and 
solidifying criteria for a common high school schedule. 
 
Up next:  The committee will meet again on Wednesday, November 16, 2011 at 6:00PM. 
 


